RECEIVED

From: Sally Ottoson By James Feenan at 3:29 pm, Nov 05, 2024
To: pbscommissions

Subject: Camping on private property

Date: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 12:01:10 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

PLEASE DONT ALLOW CAMPING ON PRIVATE PROPERTY'! How could. This possibly
be monitored for sanitation, trash, noise, loose dogs and a multitude of other issues!

Sally Ottoson

Sally Ottoson

PACIFIC STAR WINERY
33000 N Hwy 1

Fort Bragg, CA 95437
707-972-0344 cell
707-964-1155
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